
ASANSOL GIRLS’ COLLEGE 

NOTICE 

1st Semester Students (2021-22) 

Join NCC 

 

The students admitted in Asansol Girls’ College in the session 2021-22 can apply 

in plain paper for join NCC, stating their % of marks obtained in class -X and Xll 

board examinations. The application is to be submitted in the office of the Vice-

Principal of the College by 30th September, 2021 in office hours (11:00 a.m. to 

2:00 p.m.) 

 

Sd/- 
Dated 27.09.2021 

Vice Principal 
Asansol Girls’ College 

 


